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AIRPORT EMERGENCY SERVICE 
 

FIRE PREVENTION CIRCULAR 
 

 

To Airport Staff and Partners 

 

 

RENAMING OF AES “FIRE SAFETY UNIT” TO “FIRE PREVENTION 

SECTION” 
 

 This circular aims to inform that with immediate effect, AES “Fire Safety Unit” 

will be renamed as “Fire Prevention Section” due to a recent re-organisation within 

AES. Apart from the change of name, the functions of the Section remain the same.  

 

2. For further clarifications, you may contact the Airport Emergency Service 

Fire Prevention Section (AES FPS) at 6541 2535 or at 

fire.safety@changiairport.com. 
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